
October 23, 2024 VIA EMAIL

Nancy Marconi
Registrar, Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

RE: EB-2024-0032

I have received a copy of the Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No.1 dated October 17,
2024, issued by the Ontario Energy Board. The Notice pertains to the application for electricity
distribution rates and other charges beginning January 1, 2025, submitted by Hydro One
Networks Inc.

The Notice indicates that intervenors of record in Hydro One’s last cost of service application
(EB-2021-0110) will be accepted as intervenors in this proceeding.

Please accept this letter as my written notice of intent to participate in this proceeding as I was
an intervenor in Hydro One’s last cost of service application (EB-2021-0110). Also, I understand
that the Board does not intend to award costs for participating in this proceeding.

Thank you.

Original signed by:

Richard Gruchala

CC VIA EMAIL: Hydro One Regulatory Affairs
Abla Nur, OEB Case Manager
Jamie Sidlofsky, OEB Counsel




